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Welcome

Diary Dates

 15th December 2023

Mrs McMurray, Mr Emery & The
Jeavons Wood Team 

December 2023
Tues 19th        Year 3 Swimming
Tues 19th        Class Parties
Wed 20th       Non Uniform Day
Wed 20th       Last day of term

January 2024
Thurs 4th         INSET Day
Fri 5th             First Day Back
Fri 5th             Year 2 WOW Day
Mon 8th          Year 3 WOW Day
Tues 9th          Year 3 Swimming

We are very sad to say goodbye to Mrs
King from Foxes class. She has been an
amazing part of our staff team and we
will miss her very much. We wish her
well in her new role.

In the New Year we will be welcoming
Mrs Fisher who will work alongside Mrs
Allen as Foxes teacher.

Goodbye Mrs King

Foundation Stage
Performance

Here are some services and websites  
you can access for help if you are
affected by any of these issues:

Keep Your Head Mental Health
Service
https://www.keep-your-head.com/

Digital Mental Health Care:
https://www.koothplc.com/

Free 24/7 Mental Health Text
Support:
https://giveusashout.org/

CEOP Education:
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/

Racism and Mental Health:
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/you
ng-person/coping-with-life/racism-
and-mental-health

Autism and Mental Health:
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/you
ng-person/mental-health-
conditions/autism-and-mental-health

Childline 0800-1111

In the event of a mental health crisis
support can be obtained from 111
option 2 or by going to A & E

Mental Health Toolkit

A huge congratulations to Dragonflies
and Bumblebees for their amazing
Nativity performance this week. They
all did amazingly!

Thank you to our very generous
parents who donated a huge
£211.50!

Christmas Celebrations
We have lots of fun planned in the run
up to Christmas! You will get an update
from your child’s teacher but here is a
summary of what’s coming up:

Tues 19th December
Class Parties

Wed 20th December
PTA Non-Uniform Day

A huge thank you to Edward at
L.Sykes Farmers Ltd at Eltisley for
kindly giving us 5 tractor tyres! 🚜
Our foundation stage children seem
to be really enjoying them!

If you're considering introducing a
device with your child this Christmas,
please see attached information about
how to set this up safely. If you take
the time to teach them, they will be
empowered in their online actions and
behaviour for the better.

Please see the newsletter attachments
for the information sheet

Mental Health Toolkit

Thank You!

We have had a wonderful festive week
It has been lovely to see everyone’s
Christmas jumpers today, and each
class enjoyed their delicious Christmas
Dinner which they ate together with their
teacher in the classrooms as a special
treat.

Next week we are looking forward to
the class parties and non-uniform day
on the last day of term.


